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But as for you, be strong and do not give up, for your work will be rewarded ~ 2 Chronicles 15:7 

 
Inspire Believe Achieve 

Our aim is to inspire and encourage our children to believe in their ability to succeed through learning. This vision 
will enable them to achieve and succeed in reaching their full potential and beyond, now and for their future. 

 

                                                        

 

 
 

  

Thursday 2nd April 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Home Learning 

 

Firstly I would like to start by thanking you for the work you are doing with your children, it is clear from 

Padlets, Mathletics and phone conversations our children are persevering and making the best of this 

situation.  

 

Easter Break 

 

With the Easter break quickly approaching, we wanted to update you about our plans moving forwards.  

We feel it is very important that you all get time to spend together, without worrying about having to 

complete tasks or check online for updates, however some of you have voiced concerns about wanting to 

ensure children have activities to keep them going over Easter, for this reason our Easter project will be 

optional.  

 

The Easter project will be based around our school values:  

Compassion 

Hope 

Perseverance  

Respect 

Courage  

Forgiveness 

 

We would like children to create something that covers either one or all of these values.  It could be an 

illustrated story that teaches the importance of one of the values, a poster or even a PowerPoint 

presentation.  Once completed these can either be emailed into school, or kept safe for our return.  

 

Teachers will not be setting any tasks on, or reviewing Padlets over the Easter holidays, the last Padlet 

session will be Friday 2nd April and will start again on Monday 20th April.  

 

Summer Term 

 

At this point in time, school will remain closed after the Easter break, we know this situation is ever 

changing and as soon as we know of any changes we will communicate these with you.  Speaking to parents 

it is evident that for the time being, the Padlet (and tapestry for Class1) and phone conversations will be 

the best way to continue.  However, I would like to re-iterate, if there are any problems with the learning 

set, or children’s understanding of a concept please contact class teachers on the Padlet or via 

edenham.enquiries@southlincs-hub.co.uk so a phone call can be arranged to assist you and your children.  

 

Most importantly, please stay safe, continue to enjoy spending quality time together and have a lovely (if 

somewhat different) Easter.  

 

Mr M Pasqualino. 

Head of School 
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